Streethouse School Newsletter

21st October 2022



Weekly Message

What a fantastic half term of learning! All of the children have done themselves proud and tried their very best.

Congratulations to Gryffindor Team who won the extra playtime today – well done!

We hope you have a lovely half term break together, we re-open on Monday 31st October at 8:30am and look forward to the Halloween disco for years 1-6 from 3-4:15pm.

Mrs Wright, Head Teacher

Golden Book Award Winners		
Class	'Golden Child'	
Team Morris	Elijah H	
	Gracie	
Team Holmes	Riley	
	Hallie	
Team Aveyard	Isaac	
	Lucas	
Team Finch	Oliwia	
	Bradley	
STARR		

Diary dates		
Date	Event	
Monday 24 th October	HALF TERM – SCHOOL CLOSED	
Monday 31st October	Team Morris 'Freaky Fun Day – come in a halloween costume for a day of freaky fun.	
Monday 31st October	Halloween Disco (Year 1 – 6) 3:00pm to 4:15pm – Tickets £2.50 includes a drink, hotdog and prizes. Bring costume to change into at 2:45pm	
Friday 11 th November	Remembrance Day	
Monday 14 th – Friday 18 th November	Anti-Bullying week – Friendship week throughout the week in school.	
Friday 18 th November	Children in Need - £1 donation 'get dressed up theme'	

Weekly Attendance (National expectation = 96%)			
Class	%	Place	
Team Morris	89%	3rd	
Team Holmes	95%	2 nd	
Team Aveyard	98%	1 st	
Team Finch	88%	4 th	
Whole School	93%		
Raffle winner	affle winner Courtney		

TEAM MORRIS: EARLY YEARS

Team Morris have had a great week reading the story "Going on a Pumpkin Hunt." The children have joined in well and have been retelling the story with lots of actions. We have also started thinking about Autumn and have been talking about hedgehogs and have made some great ones in the playdough. The children have been doing some great counting and number recognition work.

Well done to the children who brought their Autumn Treasure bags back this week. The children really enjoyed sharing what they had found with their friends. Thank you for helping the children with this. Well done Team Morris an amazing start to the year!

TEAM HOLMES: Y1/2

This week we have had a super last week! We joined a lovely campfire and told some imaginative stories in forest schools. We have created our own Disney kingdoms and characters in english and there was some very creative ideas from all the children. We finished our learning about Disney with a day filled with fun and treats and watched the Cinderella pantomine!

TEAM AVEYARD: Y3/4

This week we have consolidated our learning about The Stone Age. We learned about the ancient village of Skara Brae and researched. We also completed our VIPERS novel Stig of the Dump and loved every minute.

Have a lovely half term break and stay safe.

TEAM FINCH: Y5/6

Well - there you have it. We have our first half term done. It's been fantastic (if I do say so myself) and we've had a great topic to get our teeth stuck into. We have learned so much about WW2, the chronology, key events and characters. This week we have looked the amount of damage the Atomic Bomb did that was launched on Japan. Can it ever be justified?

In Maths, we have been multiplying and dividing by 10, 100 and 1000. I've never had a class so engaged and quick at showing their understanding.

Well done Team Finch. The best is yet to come!

Special mentions to Oliwia W and Bradley E - where would we be without these two?

THE HIVE (A message from Mrs Light)

Halloween Day – Monday 31st October

Team Morris & Team Holmes can come dressed in their spooky costumes for their Science Day / Fun Day.

Teams Aveyard & Finch should bring their costume in a bag to change into once swimmers return in the afternoon!

Have a lovely and safe half term everybody!

GENERAL REMINDERS

JOTTER APP

Please sign up to the Jotter App for the school so that you never miss a notification. You can go to your App Store on your phone and download 'Jotter App' and select Streethouse Primary, WF7 6DJ.

FEEDING HUNGRY MINDS

Please ensure your child's account remains in credit to ensure they receive a dinner each day.

Any problems, please let us know! We will be happy to help you.

SAFEGUARDING

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Miss Morris and our Safeguarding Officers are Mrs Wright & Mrs Light. If you have any concerns regarding the welfare of any child, please be aware that they are available to speak to in school.